
 

Department of Energy 
Washington, DC 20585 

 
                      June 4, 2019 

 

 

Mr. John McKirgan, Chief 

Spent Fuel Licensing Branch 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 

Two White Flint North - Mail Stop 4 B34 

11555 Rockville Pike 

Rockville, MD 20852-2738 

 

Dear John McKirgan: 

The U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) is requesting renewal U. S. Nuclear Regulatory 

Commission Certificate of Compliance (CoC) Number 9253, for Model TN-FSV.  The 

current certificate, Revision 13, expires June 30, 2019, and DOE has a continued 

programmatic need for this package.  There have been no changes to the package since the 

CoC was last renewed in 2014. 

 

If you have any questions or need more details please call at 301-903-5513 or 

james.shuler@em.doe.gov. 

 

 

 

 

 James M. Shuler 

      Manager, DOE Packaging Certification Program 

U.S. Department of Energy 

Office of Packaging and Transportation 

EM-4.24, 270CC - Rm 3113 

Washington, DC 20585 




